
Rules Committee, 

Pass HB 2927 this year with no amendments. You should not need to have a ballot referral 

which would delay the required Constitutional Amendment to eliminate the Electoral College.  

Thomas Cherry  

tcherryphd@Comcast.net  

6685 W. Burnside Rd. Unit 310  

Portland, Oregon 97210 
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